22 August 2008
Vertu Motors plc (‘the Company")

The Company is pleased to announce that in accordance with AIM Rule 20 the Company’s annual
report for the year ended 29 February 2008 has been posted to shareholders and is available on the
Company's website (www.vertumotors.com).

For further information please contact:
Karen Anderson, Finance Director, Vertu Motors plc, Tel: 0191 298 6514

Sean Wyndham-Quin, Brewin Dolphin Investment Banking, Tel: 0845 270 8613



